
From: Tony Gabriel  
Date: March 24, 2022 at 6:52:40 PM EDT 
To: cityclerksoffice@bramppton.ca 
Subject: Fireworks resolution 

Hello: I’ve tried to read the report in its entirety but am unsure as to what it actually 
says. 
 
It appears that the committee has agreed to spend some $150,000 dollars to hold a 
controlled fireworks display for Dawalli. 
 
I hope I read this wrong. 
 
Fireworks displays for National  Holidays  are conducted as a recognition of a National 
Celebration in Canada. 
 
Dawalli is a community event not a National Holiday  in Canada. While it maybe a 
National Holiday in India I’m not sure. 
 
So I hope I miss understood the resolution. 
 
I do however want to point out that the committee I believe have missed the point of all 
the complaints. 
 
I believe the bulk of the complaints were not the setting off of residential fireworks 
displays, not at all. 
 
The bulk of the complaints were presented to the committee to address the use of these 
devices after the 11 pm noise bylaws and the use of fireworks with a range higher and 
longer than presently allowed for residential use. 
 
It appears and again l read the report quickly but I think you’ve got it wrong. 
 
Could you please advise me if I’m wrong. 
 
P.S. Just a further point the fireworks display  l and others were subjected to were 
fireworks at midnight and 1 am and beyond, also being directed away from the users 
property to other properties so as not to effect their own property. 
 
 
Thank you 
Tony Gabriel 
 
Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at: 
http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Online-Services/Pages/Privacy-Statement.aspx  
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